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August 19, 2024 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
Re: DW 24-069 Mill Brook Village Water System, Inc. 

Joint Petition for Approval to Change Ownership 
Buyer Position Statement  
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On August 6, 2024, the Commission issued a post-prehearing procedural order requesting 
that the buyers, Marc Leichti and Justin Ahmann, provide their position on the proposed 
procedural schedule and status of representation.  That statement is attached.   
 
NH Brown Law, PLLC does not represent the buyers, however, to facilitate filing of the 
position statement, NH Brown Law, PLLC, on behalf of Mill Brook Village Water System, 
LLC, is assisting with the filing. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
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